
 
Planning Board Meeting 

December 12, 2001 
Summary 

 
 
Form A-Andover Street-Maguire 
 
Mr. Maguire withdrew the plan and will resubmit with changes. 
 
Form A-Pond Street-Cannon 
 
Form A plan on Pond Street approved.    
 
Tenney St-Common Drive 
 
Common Drive Plan on Tenney Street withdrawn. 
 
302 Central Street/Skeirik 
 
Applicant withdrew the Common Drive at 302 Central St 
.  
Railroad Ave/Grasso 
 

Applicant requested an extension to February 28, 2002. 
 
Brock Way 
 
Mr. Enos asked for an extension for Brock Way to January 31, 2002. 
 
Deer Run/Maglio 
 
Public Hearing extended to February 13, 2002 at 8:30PM.  
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